
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

2017-2018 Band/Fine Arts 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

In Grade 5 students have the choice to take Band or Fine Arts. 

Fine Arts consist of visual arts, drama, and music. The Band program requires 

students to rent or purchase an instrument and practice at home. Both are excellent 

programs that students enjoy participating in. 

 

Please indicate below if your child would prefer to be in the Band or Fine Arts 

program next year. 

 

 

Please have this form handed into your current school office, by Friday, May 12
th

. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Becky Froese 

 

 
 

 

Student Name:  ______________________________________2017/2018 Grade____ 

 
 

Please indicate your choice:  _______  __________ 

      BAND  FINE ARTS 

 
 

________________________  ____________________________ 

Date      Parent/Guardian Signature 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


